
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD 0038/10 

 

24 February 2016 

 

To: All Nautical Licence Training Centres 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – No 2 

 

 

Basic Seamanship and Safe Boathandling:  Revised Syllabus for the course 

leading to the issuance of a Nautical Licence 

issued under the Small Ships Regulations S.L.499.52 

 

Reference is made to Important Notice dated 4 February 2016. 

 

For clarification purposes, please note that the full course content is to be submitted 

for re-approval and not just the added module. 

 

Furthermore, a copy of the new Attendance Certificate is to be submitted with the 

documentation. 

 

Also note that deadline for submission of documentation is being extended to 15 

March 2016. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

TRANSPORT MALTA 

 

 

 

 

 

Capt D Bugeja 

Chief Officer 

Port & Yachting Directorate 

 

 
 


